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Mission Statement 

The Spring-Ford Music Association, Inc. has been organized for the 

purpose of promoting and supporting the instrumental and vocal music 

program of the Spring-Ford Area School District. 

 

Director Report:  No director report this evening 

 

Officers Report: 

 President... 

• August 9th there will be a “clearance” fair where 

parents can come to the school and have help getting 

their clearances. 

• Next meeting we will go over the open houses of the 

different schools .  SFMA will have a table set up at the 

schools. 

• Meet the instrument night went well 

 

 Treasurer...New budget reviewed and approved 

 

 Secretary...Minutes are on web site and have been approved 

for the month of May 2016. 

 

 Assistant Treasure... 

• SPA is getting ready to close. Everything is up to date 

for the exception of the Reading Phillies Tickets. 
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Apparently Reading Phillies is still waiting for money 

from tickets that have been ordered. 

•  The directors have been notified of what seniors still 

have money in their account.  They have 3 options for 

the use of that money. 1. Donate it back to SFMA 

where it will be used for schlorship money to help assist 

students in need. 2. Will it to another student, and 3. 

Use it for anything music related, submit a receipt and 

the money will be given to that student. 

 

Committee Reports: 

 Concessions..Everything is under control for graduation 

night. Lisa will get together with Beth Studt to help her with the 

transition to take over concessions for next season. 

 

 Ways and Means 

• Idea on having a trivia night was mentioned 

• Several fund raisers are lined up for the fall including 

wawa & the mattress sale 

 Vehicles 

• The district bought a new van T2. We will put break assist 

on it. 

 Membership 

• There are 197 members 

 Uniforms 

• Were not used and are all cleaned 

 

New Business 

• Meet & Greet for HS and MS will be held during band 

camp in August 

• Voting...Joe Doman has been elected to fill the 

remaining term of Fran Ryan as Vice President. 



• Proposals were submitted for by-law changes 

 

There is no meeting for the month of July 

 

Next meeting will be August 9th in the HS band room @ 7:30 pm 

 

 

 

  


